Doyon, Ltd.
endorses Alcan

Tim  Wallis, president of
Doyon, Limited, recently
announced  that  during its

January meeting the Board of
Directors of the Fairbanks-based
corporation elected to endorse
the natural gas transport pro-
posal presented by Northwest
Pipeline Corporation.

“Several reasons were con-
sidered in reaching our deci-
sion,” Wallis stated. “*The North-
west  proposal is sound and
appears to offer development
with less environmental damage
than other proposals. Then, too,
as a corporation based in the in-
terior of the state, we are inte-
rested in the employment oppor-
tunities to be generated within
the region. Certainly the North-
west route would enhance our
gas and il exploration program
in the Kandik if we are success-
ful.

“Our endorsement should
come as no surprise. Once our
Board was satisified that the pro-
posal was sound, the approval
was unanimous,”



